CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members following the Board Meeting
Held on Saturday 29" October 2016

A Board Meeting was held at Maitland Croquet Club on Saturday 29th October 2016. In attendance
were Peter Coles (Chair), Steve Thornton (Secretary) and Tricia Vierra. Jim Nicholls via SKYPE

Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to during the meeting are:

CNSW has agreed with an ACA proposal to hold the next U21 Championship in 2018 (venue TBA)
and subsequently rotate the event through the states.

Entry fees for CNSW Events to increase by $5 commencing in 2018.

CNSW registered for the 2016 Sport Development Grant process and lodged 4 projects.
Metropolitan and Country affiliation fees to be equalised from 2017 affiliation year. Fee to be
determined by Q1 2017.
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